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Government Shutdown 

Follow up to the previous announcement concerning the government shut down.   

 

Previously, we stated that the NFIP would not be able to issue new policies, renew 

policies or increase coverage on existing policies.  We are correcting this to state:  The 

NFIP will have limited availability to issue new policies, renew policies, increase 

coverage, etc.   

Our credit policy team is closely monitoring the partial government shutdown and is in 

constant contact with credit leadership.  We are doing everything possible to limit the 

amount of disruption caused by the partial government shutdown. 

 


